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 The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Dear Parents/Carer 

I would like to begin the newsletter 
by congratulating all of the pupils in 

Years 2 and 6. They have applied 
themselves brilliantly in each and 

every aspect of their SATs tests last 
week and we are extremely proud. 

All we ever ask of the pupils is that 
they try their hardest and they have 
all worked brilliantly throughout the 

year. Whatever the results they have 
shown the determination, 

perseverance and attitude to learning 
that will take them a long way in life! 

We will communicate the results of 
these assessments with you, in your 

child’s end of year report. We still 
have quite a wait before we actually 
receive the Year 6 results and the 

Year 2 results are just one part of a 
wider assessment of how the children 

are doing- it also includes what the 
teacher has seen in class and the work 

in their books. We are immensely 
proud of how hard all the children 
work at Isaac Newton and we like to 

see the SATS as a chance for them to 
‘show off’ all of their learning!   

We have enjoyed another fantastic 

half term here at Isaac Newton and I 

am sure that the children will be 

looking forward to a well-earned rest 

next week. As I walk around the 

school I continue to be 

amazed by the attitudes of 

the pupils and by the 

brilliant learning 

experiences that are 

provided by the 

staff. The quality 

of work being 

produced is 

wonderful.  

On Thursday the children enjoyed an 

‘outdoor learning day’, where the 

teachers planned a number of 

different activites which made use of 

our outdoor space. The children loved 

the day and learnt lots of different 

skills- there are some photos below. 

We will be making much more use of 

our outdoor environment from now 

on and are very much looking 

forward to having our very own 

Forest School which begins 

construction over the half term.  

Finally, have a fantastic half term 

break – we are looking forward to 

seeing the pupils return on Monday 

3rd June. 

Chris Heathcote 

 

Headteacher 



Sun Cream and Water Bottles 

As the weather improves it is 

essential that children are protected 

against the sun and are well hydrated. 

As such can Parents/Carers please 

ensure that children have either have 

school water bottles (available from 

the office) or a transparent water 

bottle. If children are able to apply 

their own sun cream then they should 

bring it in a bottle labelled with their 

name. This will then be stored in 

school by the class teacher who will 

allow application prior to periods of 

time spent outside. If you choose to 

apply sun cream prior to school then 

please be aware that it is unlikely to 

last until the main outdoor period at 

lunch time. As such please ensure that 

you check that the sun cream states 

that it will last for the whole day if 

applying before school. All sun cream 

should be at least factor 30. Please be 

reassured that the school will ensure 

that the children have ‘shade breaks’ 

during playtimes when the weather is 

warm. 

E-safety 

This week we have decided to focus 

again on Whats App. This is a 

messaging app where people can send 

and receive text, photos, videos and 

document, as well as make voice and 

video calls through an internet or wi-

fi connection. Common issues and 

ways to address these are explained 

within our Parent’s Guide, attached to 

this newsletter. 

Dates For Your Diary: 

6th June Year 6 visit to Belvoir 

15th June Grantham Carnival 

17th June Year 5 visit to Rutland Castle 

18th June Year 6 visit to Harry Potter Studios 

19th June Mini Olympics (Year 3) 

19th June New Parents Meeting EYFS 2019/20 (2.00pm) 

20th June New Parents Meeting EYFS 2019/20 (9.30am) 

1st July Year 2 visit to Twycross Zoo 

2nd July Year 1 visit to Twycross Zoo 

3rd July Violin and Class 9 Concert (2pm) 

10th July Years 3- 6 Sports Day (Meres Stadium) 

12th July EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day 

16th July Frank’s Ice Cream Van £1.00 for an icecream  

16th July Summer Fayre (3.30pm) 

Pictures from our outdoor learning 

Day. 

Summer Fayre 

We will be holding a Summer Fayre 

at Isaac Newton on Tuesday 16th July. 

This will run as it has done in 

previous years, starting at 3.30pm and 

finishing around 5.00pm. I’ve also 

heard that it is ‘tradition’ for the 

headteacher to be put in the stocks 

and have wet sponges thrown at 

them…I’m very much looking 

forward to my first Isaac Newton 

Summer Fayre!   

Cricket Success 

Well done to our Year 4 Cricket Team 

who won the Belvoir Cricket 

Competition yesterday. A real team 

effort, retaining the title for the 2nd 

year. We are very proud of you all. 

Litter Pickers 

A special mention to the children who 

give up their free time to keep the 
school litter free. They spoke in 
Assembly this week about the 

importance of putting rubbish in the 
bin. The children all understand the 

importance of keeping our school 
clean and tidy and how this is 

important in demonstrating to visitors 
just how proud we are of our 
wonderful school! 


